

ANGLICAN CHURCH IN NORTH AMERICA

Dear Anglican Church in North America Member,

The Anglican Church in North America has received from many of you a request to use the name Anglican Church in North America and the Anglican Church in North America logo on your website, signage, cards, stationery and program materials. As you may be aware, the name and logo are the subject of a governmental registration. As registered trademarks, the name and the logo are the exclusive property of the Anglican Church in North America and can only be used with permission from the Anglican Church in North America. If the trademarks are used without permission, the Anglican Church in North America must protect against that unauthorized use or lose the exclusive right to the marks. With this in mind, and wishing to grant the requests of our parishes and dioceses to use the marks, we have prepared a Non-exclusive License Agreement which grants the right to use the marks without cost ("royalty-free") to the user. Since the License prohibits sub-licensing, each parish or diocese wishing to use the trademarks must receive its own License.

The Anglican Church in North America Trademark License Agreement is attached. To become a licensee who is authorized to use the trademarks on a royalty-free basis, you need to do the following:

- 1) READ THE AGREEMENT CAREFULLY, and be sure you understand and agree with each its terms;
- 2) Fill in the name and address of your parish or diocese in the spaces provided in the opening paragraph;
- 3) Sign and complete the information required on page 2 of the Agreement;
- 4) Return the signed Agreement to the ACNA electronically (<u>trademark@anglicanchurch.net</u>) or by mail (800 Maplewood Ave., Ambridge, PA 15003) or fax (724-266-1129).

When we receive your signed copy, we will forward to you <u>electronically</u> a photo-ready copy of the logo for your use. At that time, your non-exclusive Trademark License will become effective and you will be able to use the name and logo in accordance with the terms of that License. If you have any questions, please contact us by email. If you have not received an acknowledgement within 10 days of returning the signed License Agreement, please let us know that by email as well.

Faithfully,

Brad B. Root Chief Operating Officer

Email: brad.root@anglicanchurch.net